
 
 

 
2023 Columbia Chapter Holiday Luncheon 

 

 
Thursday, December 07, 2023, 11:30am to 1:30pm 

Portland City Grill 111 SW 5th Ave. Portland OR 97204 
 

The silent auction is always a lot of fun, and not a bad place to pick up some 
Christmas gifts, but we need your help to make it successful.  Donations from 
vendors and members make this event a success.  Past silent auction items have 
included gift cards, holiday décor items, cookies, games, and more.    

Back this year, Wine? or Whine? A mystery bottle auction.  Bagged 
bottles will be auctioned off to the highest bidder.  You could get a  
nice Pinot Gris, Pinot Noir, Two Buck Chuck or flavored cooking oil.   
All bottles will be on display prior to being bagged and auctioned.  Again, 
member donations will help to make this event a success.  

  

Mystery Box – Five pretty boxes will be auctioned off to the highest 
bidder, but only one box contains the $100 jackpot.  

These activities, in addition to being entertaining help to fund the Scholarship 
Program.  If you or your agency would like to donate wine or a basket for the silent 
auction, please contact Anthony Blackmon at Tony.blackmon@c-tran.org.  

As always, the Chapter will be accepting donations of new unwrapped toys and 
collecting food donations.  

Here is your holiday to do list, be sure to check it twice:  

 Mark your Calendar for December 7th 
 Let Anthony know if you have a silent auction or 

wine donation 
 RSVP via the Chapter website starting November 

10th 
 Bring a toy for donation and/or a canned food 

items for donation 

 


